2200.12.
No. RM-26 (3)/80-11 Dated the 18th September, 1984

To

All the State Chief Engineers
dealing with National Highways

Subject : Accounting and adjustment of hire charges of Central machines

Kindly refer to the Ministry’s letter of even number dated 18th July 1983 on the above subject.
According to instructions contained therein from the Financial year 1983-84 the State PWD Divisions are
required to submit a schedule of recovery of hire charges of central machines with the monthly accounts
claiming reimbursement of expenditure on National Highways.

It has, however, been brought to the notice of the Ministry by the Regional Pay and Accounts Officers
NH that some of the State PWD Divisions are not following these instructions and are not enclosing any
schedule for the recovery of hire charges of machines.

You are, therefore, requested to kindly impress upon all the Execuative Engineers to comply with the
aforesaid instructions failing which it may not be possible for the Regional Pay and Accounts Officers NH
to make payment of the reimbursement claims. If in any particular month/ciaim there is no recovery of
hire charges a ‘nil’ return should be attached.
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